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Dear Parents/ Carers, 
  
Welcome back to school, we hope you all had a lovely half term break. It has been great to hear the children’s 
holiday news!  
 
Please see below our RE targets for this half term. 
 
The Way, The Truth and The Life 
 
Nursery: The Church Family 
 

 Know we all belong to God’s family. Reflect on what this means for us. 
 Know that we belong to our Church family. Be aware that our Church family 

prays together. 
 Know that we have a parish church.  
 Know why Sunday is a special day for the Church family. 
 Reflect on ways we can pray when we go to church. 
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Reception: The Church Family 
 

 Know that we belong to our Church family. Be aware that we can all belong to this family. 
 Know that the members of the Church are called Christians. Be aware we are all welcome in the 

church. 
 Know why Sunday is a special day for the Church family. Reflect on 

ways we can pray when we go to church. 
 Know about the Sacrament of Baptism. Be aware that we are all 

special friends of Jesus. 
 
Year 1: Miracles 
 
 Know that Jesus showed his great power when he calmed the wind and 

the waves. Reflect on the fact that we can ask Jesus to help us when we 
are afraid. 

 Reflect on how we help one another. 
 Reflect on the great love Jesus has for all who are sick. 

 Know that Jesus performed his first miracle at the request of his mother. 
Reflect on the fact that Mary our Mother will ask Jesus to help us. 
 

Year Two: The  First Christians 
 Know how the Holy Spirit helped the Apostles. 
 Know about the first Christians. 
 Know how Jesus was able to help Peter and John. 
 Recall that the Holy Spirit was able to help the Apostles. 
 Know about Peter’s escape from prison. 
 
Year 2: 
This half term is the last one in the infants for our Year 2 children. I can’t 
believe how quickly the time has gone. They are a wonderful year group and 
we will all miss them. 
Over the next few weeks we will be working closely with our junior colleagues 
and particularly Year 3 teachers on our transition procedures. Year 2 will have 
the opportunity to meet their new teachers, visit their new classroom and play on their new playground. 

 
 
SAFETY in the SUN…  
 
Hopefully the warm weather will continue. 
Please can you send your children in to school with sunhats and a water bottle. We ask 
that you to put sun cream on in the morning before school. Please also ensure that 
your child has a raincoat with them every day. 
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The Creepy Crawly Roadshow: 
 
Nursery have had some special visitors this week 
They held insects such as cockroaches, millipedes, butterflies, giant snails and more. They even got to see the 
real Incy Wincy and the skin that he had recently shed ! They learnt so many new facts like how the buzz of a 
bee is from its tummy not its wings. 
 
 

 
School Uniform Shopping: 
 
As we begin the last half term of the year I know that many of you will be thinking about uniform for next 
year. 
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I have listed below our school uniform list. 
 
Children are expected to wear the full uniform each day except on their PE day or Forest School day; on this 
day they can come dressed in the PE kit or Forest School kit described.  

Winter 

Grey pinafore dress/skirt/trousers/ shorts 

Short sleeved yellow polo shirt 

Grey cardigan/jumper with gold trim 

Grey/white/black socks or tights 

Black velcro shoes (no laces) - NOT boots, open toe sandals 
or high heels 

Warm, waterproof coat 

Summer 

Lemon/white check dress 

Grey pinafore dress/skirt/trousers/ shorts 

Short sleeved yellow polo shirt 

Grey cardigan/jumper with gold trim 

Grey/white/black socks 

Black Velcro shoes (no laces) - NOT boots, open toe 
sandals or  high heels 

Waterproof coat 

Sun hat/ cap 

P.E. Kit 

Yellow t-shirt 

Black shorts 

Black joggers/ leggings for winter 

Grey school cardigan/ jumper or black fleece  

Velcro trainers (no laces) 

Forest School Kit 

Yellow t-shirt, black shorts/ joggers 

Grey school cardigan/ jumper or black fleece  

Wellies/ Velcro trainers (weather dependent) 

Waterproof coat and trousers 

Hat, gloves, scarf/ sun hat (weather dependent)  



 
 
 
 
 

5 

 
Please note that we do not consider any form of jewellery to be suitable for children in 
school for safety reasons. 
 
Earrings are NOT permitted in school. 
  
Grey or yellow hair ornaments are acceptable but must be of a sensible size (no big 
bows). 
 
Makeup of any sort is not allowed 
Nail varnish is not allowed 
 

 

As you can see, from September we will have a Forest School uniform which is very similar to our outdoor PE 
kit. Black fleeces can be purchased from any of our school uniform providers and they can be purchased with 
or without the school logo. 

Please note: School ties and white shirts/ blouses will not be part of our school uniform from 
September. 

If you have any white shirts or blouses that you wish to donate to a worthy cause please bring them into school 
the week beginning July 11th and we will ensure that they are sent to children who need them.  

Where to purchase uniform: 

Our school uniform is compulsory for all pupils attending our school. Parents and carers can purchase 
jumpers/ cardigans from a number pf providers  –  

Monkhouse: https://www.monkhouse.com/catalog/category/view/id/5489/ 

Debonair:   https://debonairschoolwearwythenshawe.co.uk/category/schools/primary-schools/cheadle-rc-infant-
school/ 

MCS: https://mcsstores.co.uk/shop-by-school/cheadle-catholic-infant-school/ 

 
All other items can be purchased from other retailers such as Asda, Sainsbury’s, Tesco, Morrisons  and Marks 
and Spencer 
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Platinum Jubilee Commemorative Book 
On Monday each child in the school will receive their own 
copy of a book to commemorate the Queen’s platinum 
Jubilee celebration. The book has been published by the DfE 
(Department for Education) and sent out to every 
schoolchild in the country.  
“Millions of children will soon receive their own 
commemorative Jubilee book, celebrating and showcasing 
the Queen’s incredible living legacy. I hope all our pupils are 
as excited as I am to read about Her Majesty’s amazing life and the people and events that have shaped history 
during the last 70 years”. 
 
Education Secretary Nadhim Zah 
 
 

Attendance 

Children’s attendance at school has always been a priority for both Cheadle Catholic schools; every day 
counts in a child’s education and we work closely with parents to minimise lost learning. 

The past couple of years have been difficult for us all and our overall attendance is understandably not where it 
should be. We have been sympathetic to rearranged holidays and those rescheduled during COVID this year; 
however, the DfE and Ofsted have made it very clear to school leaders that holidays cannot be authorised 
during term time. 

From September 2022, we will be unable to authorise children’s absence for family holidays and strongly urge 
parents to bear this in mind before making bookings. We will be putting together further information and 
guidance regarding attendance and punctuality in the coming weeks 

Dates for your diary: 
 
PSA Quiz Night: Please join us on Friday 24th June for our PSA Platinum Jubilee Quiz Night. 
Refreshments will be available. Tickets are £3 each and all of the money raised will go towards equipment and 
resources within school. 
Tickets are on sale on Pay 360.  
 
 
Forest Schools: 
 
Friday 24th June: Nursery 2, Reception, Year 1 
Friday 1st July: Nursery 2, Reception, Year 2 
Friday 8th July:  Nursery 2, Year 1, Year 2 
Friday 15th July: Nursery 2, Reception, Year 1 
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N1 forest school after half term: 
Tuesday 28th June  
Tuesday 12th July  
  
Year 2 Leaver’s Disco:  Thursday 21st July  3.30pm-4.30pm. (More details to follow) 
Nursery Graduation: Thursday 14th July  9.15am N2/FT 
                                     Monday 18th July    9.15am N1/FT 
 
And finally: 
 
Please continue to pray for all those in our school and parish communities who are dealing with 
illness, loneliness, anxiety and bereavement. May they find comfort in the knowledge that they are 
in our thoughts and prayers.  
 

 
 

Please keep Mrs Wigfield and her family especially in your prayers. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Believe you can and you’re halfway there.’ 
 

Theodore Roosevelt 
 

Have a lovely weekend 
 

Mrs Glynn. 
 

headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 
Tel: 0161 4858733 
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Congratulations to all of our new stars of the week! 
 

Nursery:  
R1: Theo & Ella 
R2: Marnie & Anthony 
R3: Soa & Leon 
1O: Eric & Nina 
1DW: Connor & Harriet 
1BM: Benjamin & Margot 
2L: Jessica & Luke 
2W: Alex & Evie 
2ON: Henry S & Ella 
 
 
Provisional Diary Dates    
 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/news-and-events/calendar/ 
 
Thursday 23rd June New Nursery Parents Meeting 7pm 
Friday 24th June Year 1 Sports Morning 9.30am 

Year 2 Sports Morning 10.45am  
 
PSA Quiz Night 
 

Wednesday 13th July  Thumbs Up Wednesday 8.45-9.30am 
Thursday 14th July  Nursery 2/FT graduation 9.15am  
Friday 15th July  Year 2 Leaver’s Assemblies: 

9.15m 2L 
10.15am 2W 
11.15am 2ON 

Monday 18th July  Nursery 1/ FT graduation 
Thursday 21st July 3.30-4.30pm Year 2 Leaver’s Disco 
Friday 22nd July  School closes for summer holidays 

 
REMINDERS: 
 
Forest Schools: 
 
At the end of each half term the children enjoy a toasted marshmallow on the Forest School fire. The children 
really look forward to this and it is the highlight of their week. In order to continue to fund this treat for the 
children we are asking for a termly donation from you. This can be anything from £1 to £5 and can be paid on 
Pay 360.  
 
Thankyou for your support. 
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